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Eric Schilling
12435 SE 18th Ave.
Milwaukie Or 97222
 
I do not support the house bill 2352. It’s a poorly written bill with hidden agenda all over it.  I have
lived on the Willamette River in Milwaukie for 10 years and have been an avid and safe boater for 50
years. I do not want more regulations on my rights or anyone else’s rights to use in the river.
 
Enforce the good rules we already have. That would go a long way in helping everyone enjoy the
river safely.
 
Enforce the rules we have and extend the rules to everyone using the river. Why should motor
boating pay for everyone else? Teach the paddlers to stay out of the boating lanes for their safety
and motor boaters safety. If this is really about safety and not about eliminating wake and surf
sports. Then let’s make everyone take part in that and make it about safety and education. Not
about limiting one group over another group.  
 
It is a waste of tax payer’s financial resources to add more regulations. Enforce the rules we already
have.
 
Sincerely,
 
Eric Schilling,
12435 SE 18th Ave.
Milwaukie, Oregon 97222
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